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19 July 2021 
 

Postponed – District Athletics Carnival 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
We have received confirmation that the planned Queanbeyan District PSSA Athletics Carnival 
scheduled for Thursday 22 July 2021 has been postponed.  
 
This is due to the current COVID-19 restrictions. As a network we are hopeful that the carnival will 
still be able to be held later this term or possibly in Term 4. When a new date is established, we 
will communicate all details to parents as soon as possible.  
 
Thank you 
 
 
Danny Scott 
Principal 
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